Partner Update

Update from Sutton Veny Parish Council

Date of Area Board Meeting 10" November 2022

Headlines/Key Issues

o The Parish Council are delighted in the installation of a new notice board, and this has
plenty of space for local notices as well as formal Parish Council notices.

. New Christmas lights have been received to enhance the village display.

. The Parish Council continues to have a casual vacancy available, and the relevant
notices will be published shortly.

° Work is on-going to resolve the situation regarding the installation of a SID within the
village.
. The first draft of the budget for 2023-2024 was discussed at the October meeting and

all members have expressed a desire to keep any increase to a minimum for the forthcoming
financial year. The budget will be set by January 2023.

° The village were able to provide a suitable place at the local church for residents to
write in the condolence book in memariam for her late Majesty Queen Elizabeth Il. In addition,
the Chair of the Parish Council read the proclamation with village residents in attendance.



